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Strategic Direction:  Goal 1, Objective 2 – Be responsive to community needs by offering new and appropriate academic programs and classes


Presented By:
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Presentation:          

           Over the past year, Sauk Valley Community College has worked with the Agriculture community to determine opportunities to meet the needs of industry.  Through much discussion, it was recommended that the College pursue education and training in Unmanned Air Systems, particularly drones.  Thus, a 21-credit-hour certificate has been created, in which six credit hours can be applied toward the Agriculture AAS degree. 

The certificate program is intended to provide an introduction to the growing field of small unmanned aircraft systems (UAS).  The program will introduce individuals to the technical skills and regulatory laws necessary to safely and legally fly drones.  Targeted individuals will include those looking to enter into one of the variety of employment opportunities related to UAS’s, as well as those individuals who already have experience flying UAS’s and are looking to improve their skill set for applicability in a current job, such as precision agriculture.  As this is a quickly evolving field, an additional targeted audience will be entrepreneurs who are looking to create businesses uses with the technology.  
          The College is fortunate to have two professors, Ryan Anderson and Richard Eichman, with experience flying Unmanned Air Systems.  

 Recommendation:
The administration recommends the Board approve the proposed Unmanned Air Systems Certificate, which will begin with ICCB approval in the FY 2019 academic year.
